MHRA finds evidence does not support a
link between Glucagon-Like Peptide-1
(GLP-1) receptor agonists and suicidal
and self-injurious thoughts and
actions

Following a thorough review, the Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory
Agency (MHRA) has concluded that the available evidence does not establish a
causal relationship between Glucagon-Like Peptide-1 (GLP-1) receptor ..
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